
Jordan Lake Rehabilitation and Protection District Quarterly Meeting June 27, 2020 

Attendee’s: 

 Karl Frickleton 

 Dennis Flanagan 

 Jeff Thomm 

 Kyle Cassel 

 Mike Backus 

Meeting called to order at 10:00. 

Minutes for the March Quarterly Meeting approved.  Flanagan motion and Thomm seconded. 

There was general discussion at the start of the meeting concerning the Wake/No Wake ordinance.  The 

point was again made that the ordinance and decision is made by Jackson Township and not the Lake 

District board. It was also noted that Jackson Township would be conducting a public hearing concerning 

this issue on Tuesday at the Jackson Town Hall.   Other topics brought up were Drainage District and Fur 

Drive.  The Chairman decision was to move forward with the published agenda and further discussion 

and conversation could continue after the meeting. 

Lake Management Report 

 Full report can be found on the Jordan Lake Rehabilitation and Protection website.  Some 

highlights are below.  

 Lake level pretty much the same level since the first measurement on May 6
th

. 

 Have had over 12 inches of rain since the May 6th. 

 Best clarity reading was 22 feet.  Lowest reading was 16 feet. 

 Boat landing has been re-graded and the pier repaired. 

 Algae worse than normal this year.  No real reason.  Combination of weather and pollen. 

Clean Boats / Clean Waters remains an important factor in our lake protection efforts.  Please 

call and volunteer to assist in these efforts.  See the website for email and telephone numbers 

for the Shaw’s to sign up.  Link to site is      www.jlrpd.net. 

Treasure Report presented by Dennis Flanagan. 

 Our grant funding for weed treatment has run out.  We will continue to apply and hope for 

further future funding becomes available. 

 The District should be able to fund treatments with the normal assessment income without 

raising the current taxation amount.  

Web site update.  Numbers reflecting increasing usage. 



Next meeting will be theAnnual Meeting followed immediately by the August Quarterly Meeting.  The 

date is August 22
nd

.  

Motion to adjourn proposed by Flanagan and seconded by Thomm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kyle Cassel / Secretary Jordan Lake Rehabilitation and Protection District. 

 

 

 


